
Hi, 

 
 
I live in Montpelier and have a daughter with developmental 
disabilities and mental health challenges. The shared living 
model would not be a good fit for her or a shared living provider, 
as her needs are too great. I support $10.82 million for 
implementation of the pilot planning grant housing begun by Act 
186, and I support developing a pipeline for funding the annual 
development of stable, service-oriented housing for adults with 
developmental disabilities. 
 
 
 
Josette Blais 


